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From: Olga Chekene
To: Maria Lara-Lemus
Subject: 15 Morningside Lane, County File #:CDTP24-00056
Date: Monday, November 11, 2024 9:59:22 AM

County Planning Department,

I am writing to formally add our voice to the appeal submitted by Heather and Mark
Simone at 40 Via Robles regarding the removal of four code-protected trees at 15
Morningside Place.

We are concerned about the loss of these incredibly beautiful heritage trees that not
only add to the character and property value of our street but also the environmental
impact of losing trees in general and specifically the trees in our neighborhood.  We
certainly support the rights of owners to improve their properties but it seems there
could be a way to reconfigure some of the proposed improvements in order to not
harm the beautiful and important old growth which is so important to the character of
Alamo at large.  

We strongly urge the Planning Department to reconsider the removal of these trees. 

Thank you for your consideration,
Olga and Daniel Chekene
55 Via Robles, Alamo 

O.
Olga Chekene
415.730.2789
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